Study Topic:  Beginning our Study of the Ground  






Classroom: Purple Room


Starting date: October 17, 2011







           
Teachers: Mrs. Keville and Mrs. Denaro
	Discussion/Questions
	Fieldwork/Research
	Representation/Documentation

	We will review our homework.  The children will share their findings and will reflect on the color of the dirt, where it was found, and what materials or animals were in the dirt.
What questions do we have about the ground and dirt?  As the children share their homework, we will ask questions and determine what we still don’t know.
	The children will share their dirt samples that were collected for homework.  
We will continue to encourage the children to dig and explore the outside areas of the CYC.
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Alton shares his dirt sample.
	Anecdotal Notes:  We will take notes on what the children say about the dirt samples.
Chart:  We will create a chart to sort the children’s homework.  The criteria they will use are: color and if there were worms.

List:  We will create a list of the children’s questions.



Integrated Curriculum
Literature:  We will read different versions of the fairy tale, The Three Billy Goats Gruff.

Language and Literacy:  The children will use figurines to retell the Billy Goats stories.    
Math:  Small table top blocks will be added to the math center.  As the children build, they will be encouraged to use positional words such as “over, under, across…”  
Social Studies: As children pretend in dramatic play, they will be encouraged to act out family roles.  The children will choose their roles and the props they need to fulfill that role.
Science:  Children will have the opportunity to use magnifying glasses to view the materials found in the ground.
Music/Movement: We will use songs to transition to the bathroom.  One example is the “jump” song.
Visual Arts:  Oil pastels will be available at the art table.
Fine Motor (Indoor Activity):  Children will use fine motor skills to build with and pull apart Legos.
